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On March 18, 2024, the Embassy of Japan in Namibia, represented by Mr. Takehiro 

YAMADA, Head of Economic and Development Cooperation attended a Demonstration Event at 

the Namibia University of Science and Technology, organized by United Nations 

Development Programme (UNDP) under the Japan Supplementary Budget (JSB) funded project 

titled Support to collectively respond to the climate emergency and establish resilient 

development pathways for sustainable human security and green transformation (grant 

amount: US$1,430,039) in FY2023/2024.  

Ambassador Nishimaki’s speech was delivered by Mr. Yamada. Various speakers 

including Mr. Ben Haraseb – Director in the Ministry of Agriculture, Water and Land 

Reform (MAWLR), Mr. Christian Shingiro – Deputy Resident Representative of UNDP, Dr 

Erold Naomab – Vice Chancellor of NUST, lauded the Government of Japan for the 

tremendous support that they render to the people of Namibia through funding Tripartite 

projects like this one and many others over the years. 

  

Mr. Yamada delivering the Embassy of Japan’s remarks. 
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Moderated Panel presentation of project elements which was followed by questions and 

answers session. 

 


